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Humber Valley’s Meeting Announcement 
Tuesday Oct 7th, 2008 @ 7:30pm 

 

Here’s how to the get 
there: From the 401 East or 
West, exit at Keele Street 
North. Turn right on 
Sheppard Ave, and follow 

Sheppard to the entrance to Downsview Park. Turn right into 
the park onto John Drury Lane until you reach Carl Hall Road. 
Turn left at Carl Hall and continue east over the railway tracks 
to the museum, which is on your right.  

 

Free Pizza at the October Meeting! 
There’s nothing like 
good food to ensure a 
good meeting and the 
Humber Valley Pizza 
Club is going into its 4th 
year now due to popular 
demand. No time to stop 
in for dinner before the 
club meeting? No 
problem! Just come to 

the meeting hungry. Better get there early though, before the 
mad rush, to make sure you get the best selection. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
Tue Oct 7th    Opening Winter Meeting at the 

TAM @ 7:30 PM 
Tue Nov 4th  Club Meeting 

Tue Dec 2nd   Club Meeting:  
• 2009 Renewal Drive 

Thu Jan 1st  New Year’s Fly In – at 12 NOON 
Tue Jan 6th   NOTE: Club Meeting Cancelled! 
Thu Jan 31st   Election Nominations Deadline 

Tue Feb 3rd  
Club Meeting 
• Executive Elections 
• Annual General Meeting 

Field Garbage Pick Up Notice! 
There has been a lot of garbage accumulating at the field 
lately. Please pick up your garbage and take it home with you!  

2008 Hobby Show Cancelled?   
It’s hard to say what’s exactly going on 
with the Annual Hobby Show but it 
appears from the web site and a few other 
clues that the show has been taken over 
by new owners and has been cancelled 
until next year, November 2009! Stay tuned for more details. 
We will update you if we hear anything. 

Field Officer Report - Gary Del Bel Belluz 
Our field officer Gary Del Bel 
Belluz is constantly working 
behind the scenes on field 
improvements and maintenance.  

This year as always he has lots to 
report and will provide a recap at 
the October 7th meeting on what 
was done this year and what is 
planned for next year.  This would 
be good time to bring your ideas, 
comments and suggestions to the 
October meeting so that Gary can 
make plans for next year.  

First Club Winter Meeting, Oct 7th @7:30pm 
• Open discussion on club business 
• Field Officer Report 
• Photo Show – Zoltan Pittner 
• Show and tell invitation – BRING IN YOUR PROJECTS 

So where the heck did the summer go! Here it is – Fall already!  
We hope you had a great flying season and enjoyed the good 
weather. But don’t despair. Those long hot days of summer 
were great but the wonderful display of fall colours and cool 
weather still makes for great flying in the coming months. 
Later, you can dust off your skis and fly right through the 
winter!  

Zoltan Pittner took over 300 photos at the Fall Float Fly so we 
asked him to bring a bunch in to show at the meeting. He will 
also bring a new type of craft. It is called a "Quadrocopter" - 

and this specific 
version is a 
"Mikrokopter" from 
Germany. It has 4 
motors and 
propellers and it is 
so stable that almost 
flies itself. Come to 
the October meeting 
to see it fly! 
 

Your 2008 Executive  
President, Mario Lopez..................................  (416) 243-2741 
Vice President, David St. Louis .....................  (416) 995-3875 
Secretary & Treasurer, Dan Paluzzi ..............  (905) 303-0500 
Program Director, Pat Knight ........................  (416) 225-2687 
Field Officer, Gary Del Bel Belluz .................  (416) 741-8181 
Past President, Joseph Young ......................  (416) 831-4765 
Appointed Positions: 
Chief Instructor, Tony Phan ..........................  (416) 514-1551 
Editor, Tom Gottlieb.......................................  (416) 781-3189 
Web Master, Barry Collingwood ...................  (416) 925-6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee ........................................  (416) 749-8793 
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First Freaking Fall Float Fun Fly Fantasy & 
Food Fest  
    FFFFFFFFF – Sept 13/08 Event Report 
By all accounts the Float Fly was a home run! The weather - 
believe it or not was just perfect. The sun broke out here and 
there during the day and the winds were mostly calm. The odd 
time it may have hit 5 kmh. Dan Paluzzi and Gary Del Bel 
Belluz actually had RC sailboats but could barely get them to 
move!!!  
  
We had 9 float planes in all that flew and no mishaps unless 
you count the time that Johnny took one step too far and fell off 
the edge of the dock. Fortunately, he was just preparing to take 
off and he managed to keep the TX dry. For many members, it 
was their first experience on floats. Everyone universally 
declared the day a huge success and hoped for a repeat next 
year.   
  
Food courtesy of Rocco Vita and Mario Lopez hit the spot 

and Lisa and David Niblett (Photo 
below) were gracious hosts and 
very generous to share their ideal 
cottage location on Lake Rosseau 
for the event. The fall is an ideal 
time for a float fly because most 
cottagers have left for the school 
season. We saw only 2 or 3 power 
boats drive by the whole day.   
  
Thanks to all who participated in the 
fun. Hope to do it again next year! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Getting things set up on the dock. 

Is it a bird or 
a plane?  
Actually it’s 
Zoltan’s 
plane.  

This really is Gary’s Cub. The photo in the Sept/08 
Flyer was a fake – It was actually a real Cub! 

Gary getting ready to launch. 

Does this look like fun or what? 


